
The 4th session of the Green Legacy Hiroshima Working Group was 
hosted by UNITAR.  The WG reviewed numerous new developments, 
including the dispatch of seeds to and partnerships with botanical gardens.  
The enthusiastic response from a number of embassies and other groups 
in Tokyo during a visit in June to present GLH activities was discussed.  
The WG also addressed some of the next steps, regarding the transition of 
the pilot phase to a more definitive status, to be further fine-tuned at its 
upcoming session in August 2012.




